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MEMORANDUM IAN 17 202y
F-PER-22-00269
TO : ALL CONCERNED uw WO
FROM : THE OFFICER-IN-CHARGE
MIA Authority
SUBJECT COVID-19 VACCINATION

Pursuant to the Inter-Agency Task Force (IATF) Resolution No. 148-B series of 2021, all
employees whether Organic, Job Order or Outsourced Personnel, who are tasked to do on-site
work are required to be vaccinated against COVID-19 and shall present their vaccination card
upon entry in all MIAA premises and buildings.

Effective January 17, 2022, employees who remain to be unvaccinated shall be required to
undergo RT-PCR tests every fifteen (15) days at their own expense for purpeses of c_m-snte
work. Provided that, antigen test may be resorted to when RT-PCR capacity is insufficient or
not immediately available.

To fully account the vaccinated employees, all personnel are hereby required to furnish the
Personnel Division a copy of their vaccination card upon issuance of this memorandum
through the following link https.//bit.ly/3fUTrz.

For strict implementation and compliance.

Digitally signed by
Fernando Elenita

/“W Mendenueta

Date: 2022.01.14
16:02:42 +08'00'

ELENITA M. FERNANDO
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